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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Christmas Performances: 

Tuesday 4th December 2:15pm 

Monday 10th December 

9:45am 

 

Playbag Workshop: (Target 

families only) 

Thursday 6th December 

9.15am 

 

Cinderella Pantomime 

(please return your payment 

and permission slip if you 

haven’t already done so) 

Friday14th December 

 

Our Books of The Week: Oliver’s Vegetables   

Maths Focus: Teen Numbers 

Phonics Focus:  or, ar, ur  

Literacy Focus: What is a sentence? 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Reception Fund 

We would just like to say a big thank you to all parents and 

carers who have contributed to our reception fund. This fund 

allows us to plan more exciting activities for our children. This 

week we have used marshmallows to make teeth and cotton 

buds to make an x-ray of our hand!  

Local Walk to the Greengrocers 

This week we will be going on a local walk to the greengrocers to 

buy vegetables to make some soup. We will be using our 

reception fund to pay for our vegetables, so any donations would 

be greatly appreciated.  

Costumes 

We will be doing a dress rehearsal on Monday 3rd December, so 

please can you make sure your child’s costume is in school by 

then. Please can you send your child’s costume in a labelled bag. 

Thank you.   

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

We are trying really hard at the moment to learn some new 

diagraphs.  

So far we have learnt; qu, sh, ch, th, ng, ai, ee, igh, oa and oo. 

How many words can you write down that have one of our diagraphs 

in? 

Can you remember how to say each diagraph? 

Fortnightly Family Task  

 

 


